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May 7, 2018

To the Honorable Mayor Liccardo and City Councilmembers:

It gives me great pleasure to write a letter in full support of the San José City’s Education 
Initiative led by the San José Public Library.

The San José Public Library Foundation has worked closely with the Library for 30 years to 
improve access to information for all residents of our city.  We have come to realize, though, 
that it is one thing to have access and quite another to make good use of that information.  We 
stand with the Library to implement this bold Education Initiative throughout the city that 
will ensure our children enter school ready to succeed, learn at grade level, and graduate high 
school on time prepared for college and career.

On behalf of the board of directors, I urge you to adopt the Education and Digital Literacy 
Strategy with its focus on Equity, Opportunity, Quality, and Accountability.  Working 
collaboratively with City departments, community-based organizations, educational 
institutions, and philanthropists, we can realize our shared ambitions for our children’s 
success.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Papier
Chair, Board of Directors
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May 3, 2018  
 
Dear Mayor Liccardo and Councilmembers,    
 
I am pleased to convey my complete support for the Education and Digital Literacy Strategy and 
my commitment to ongoing collaboration and partnership with the City of San Jose.  
 
FIRST 5 Santa Clara County is dedicated to ensuring that high quality programs, services and 
experiences are available to all children and their families prenatal and beyond, that support their 
social, emotional, and intellectual growth and development.  FIRST 5 has partnered with the City 
of San Jose in a variety ways where we have worked together to meet the needs of families with 
young children, including the very successful bridge libraries located within our Family 
Resource Centers. As we work together across the County to increase the availability of high 
quality early learning opportunities, I am encouraged by the proposed approach of our partners 
within the City of San Jose to ensure that all programs for young children achieve the standard of 
quality that meets their developmental and learning needs. All children in San Jose and 
throughout Santa Clara County deserve the opportunity to enter Kindergarten ready to learn and 
succeed.   
 
I look forward to continuing our work together and confirm our willingness to act as a lead 
partner with the City of San Jose.  FIRST 5 offers our support, guidance and collaborative efforts 
as we move forward on behalf of our families and children.  
 
Respectfully,  

Jolene Smith 
Chief Executive Officer 
FIRST 5 Santa Clara County 
 
CC:  Supervisor Ken Yeager, Chair, FIRST 5 Commission  
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